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 Anthony Lambert SUPPRT2014/4569/L 31/07/2014  12:17:13 I do hope this is approved. It is entirely appropriate for there to be some memorial to the designer of 

the locomotive holding the world speed record for steam traction at King's Cross. It will provide a focal 

point of interest for passengers and add to the sense of history at the Grade I building.

47 Stanlake Road

London W12 7HG

Page 15 of 19


